
 
 
 
Mr Henri Allen 
33 UPLANDS,  
WALDITCH,  
DT6 4LB 
 
Via email and Royal Mail 
 

 4th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Henri, 
 
Thank you so much for getting in touch with the Parish Council via our website.  We were 
not aware of the incident with regards the resurfacing of Uplands and are sorry to hear that it 
had such a poor outcome. 
 
It would help us a lot if we could make use of your letter in our next communication 
with Bradley White at the Bridport News. Would you have any objection to us doing this?   
 
I would be grateful if you could let us know either way by return, as newspapers work 
very fast. 
 
It would also be helpful if you could log onto the Dorset Council website and leave your com-
ments on their Community Governance survey.  The link for doing this is: 
 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/community-governance-review 
  
Just cut and paste this link into Google or into your browser and click  
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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